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CONFIRMATION 

Congratulations to the P7 children who made their Confirmation on Friday evening. They all looked lovely 

and participated excellently during the Ceremony which was led by Fr. McHugh and Fr. Hughes. Thank-you 

to Mr Gormley and Miss Fox who prepared the children for the sacrament and to our assistants who helped 

with the displays and preparing the church.  

 

Also, well done to the P5 & P6 children who sang in the choir and to the P7 children who played instruments. 

The music and singing was really beautiful. Thank you to our pianist, Sarah Ann Wallace and to Mr Gormley, 

Mrs Hague and Mrs McCall for preparing the choir. 

 

 
FIRST CONFESSION 

The date for P4 pupils to make their First Confession has been confirmed as Tuesday 22nd March @11am 

in St. John’s Church. Parents are welcome to come along or join in via the parish webcam. 

 
 

DINNER MENU – CHANGES 

The Kitchen has made the following changes to the dinner menu: 

 Wed 16th March –chips will be served as well as potatoes 

 Mon 21st March – Chicken goujons 

 Thurs 24th March – Sausages 

 

 

NON UNIFORM DAY 

Wednesday 16th March is a non-uniform day. The children are invited to wear green as a school celebration 

of St. Patrick. Please note that this is not a P.S.G non uniform day so the children do not need to bring a £1 

to school. 
 

 

 

P.S.G. PANCAKE RACE – FUNDRAISER 

The Pancake Race fundraiser raised an amazing £1900. Thanks to everyone who donated sponsorship to 

school funds and to the children for their hard work! 

 

 

REMINDER - SCHOOL CLOSURE 

The school will be closed on Thursday 17th March and Friday 18th March for the St. Patrick’s Day break. 
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